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To:  House Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 

 

I want to agree with all that has been sent to you about this on going issue.  Besides 

the environmental problems, these heavy boat's waves cause significant safety 

issues for stand up paddle boarders, kayakers, canoers, swimmers.  To this day, I 

wonder if that is what happened to the last young man who fell off his board by Elk 

Rock Island and drowned. 

Thank you for your work, 

Carol 


